Panchkula
To
The Vice Chancellors,
1. All State and Private Universities
All the Principals,
1. Government Colleges
2. Govt. Aided Colleges, in Haryana State

Memo No. DDCC/Spl/2017/101
Dated the Panchkula 23;“ April, 2017

Subject:- Total number of admitted students from jammu & Kashmir State.
Please peruse the subject cited above.

I have been directed request you all that in continuation to this office letter DDCC/Spl/2017/101

dated 24" April, 2017 where the State government had asked the information about the total
number of students pursuing higher education in Haryana belonging to Jammu & Kashmir
state. It is further desired that if any reservation is being given to these students during admissions the
same may also be intimated to this office immediately.

But approximately 50% Universities and the colleges have failed to send the requisite information
till 5.00 p.m. on 25.04.2017 and the government has to take a firm stand for non compliance of the
orders, hence , the institutions who have failed to send the information till date are once again
permitted to send the same by 11.00 a.m on 26.04.2017 else necessary action may be taken
as per rules.

The information must reach this office by 11.00 a.m. on 26.04.2017 positively

\

Depu\fy-Di? ctor Cadet Corps,
for DirectorHigher Education,
Haryana, Panchkula.

on the email id:-  hedu.admission2015@gmail.com

Please ensure strict compliance.

C.C :- A copy is also forwarded to the Registrars of all State and Private Universities to send the report .



